
NOTICE OF REMOVAL HEARING 
 
 

The Oklahoma Department of Transportation will be conducting 
a public hearing to comply with Section 503, Title 69, O.S. to 
consider removing from the State Highway System SH 92, 
beginning at SH 152 in Mustang and extending north 7.98 miles 
to SH 66 in Yukon. This segment of SH 92, including right-of-
way determined by the Department, will be transferred to the 
local jurisdiction for further maintenance or abandonment.  
             
The public hearing is scheduled to be held 9:30 a.m. September 
29, 2008 at the ODOT Headquarters Commission Room, located 
at 200 N.E. 23rd St., OKC, OK 73105.  For questions or any 
additional information, contact Craig Moody at (405) 522-1465. 
 

 
 
 


